
From: joe b [mailto:service@putrup.com]  

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 12:15 PM 
To: amtech 

Subject: Proposed Advanced Manufacturing Technology Consortia  

 
Some "manufacturing" takes place not in a factory, but in place, such as commercial and residential 
construction.  There are great opportunities in the construction industry to create skilled, high-wage 
jobs.  Many products that have construction applications are not developed because State regulations 
required huge capital outlay, just like factory developments, and very few in the construction industry 
have the necessary impitous to take these leaps of faith.   There are natural disaster 
mitigation/protection processes and materials at the ready, but the construction industry is forced to 
stay with the old methods because the cost of testing and obtaining state approval is too great.  Florida 
has just announced that homes with aluminum wiring must rewire this year to get home owner's 
insurance.  We need a quick, acceptable solution, and there's no research.  We'll get whatever is most 
expedient. 
  
I suggest category(ies) of in-place manufacturing be included in your call. 
  
Thanks, Joe Baudendistel 
850.723.7225 
 


